OPTIMIST CLUB OF ST. CHARLES



Volume 11 Issue 1 October 2011



President Fred McGinley 636 949-3716 President-Elect Mike Ebert 636 936-8066 Vice-President Mark Cook 636 724-4737 Secretary Paul Hauser 636 946-8280 Treasurer David Borgmeyer 636 723-0275 **Past President Gerry Prinster**

BOARD MEMBERS

314 973-2928

(Two-year Term) Jean Kent 636 946-1331 Missy Palitzsch 636 939-1100 Dale Westby 636 724-7693 (One-year Term) Jim Evans 636 949-4900 Lynne Little 636 328-5490 Joan Wagner 636 946-4484

EASTERN DISTRICT OFFICERS

Governor **Sheryl Nappier** snappier@aaortho.org

* * *

Secretary-Treasurer Carl Westenbarger cwestenbarger@att.net

Governor-Elect Larry Ream 1reamo@att.com * * *

Lt-Governor, Zone 7 **Gary Rieth** garyrieth@sbcglobal.net

Editor - Roger Deppe 636 723-1937

anagond @shaglabal not



CONGRATULATIONS



FRED MCGINLEY RE-ELECTED PRESIDENT FOR THE 2011-2012 **OPTIMIST YEAR**

As we start the new year, we need to focus on five areas important to our growth - fundraising, strong annual project/contests, community project, create an operations and procedures data-base online, and sell our club to younger members. As an Optimist, you have it in your heart to help kids. Let's keep moving our club forward.

"Thank you" to all our members who contributed their time and resources to the club this year.

Your work is very important!

CONGRATULATIONS



MARK COOK RECOGNIZED AS THE "OPTIMIST OF THE YEAR"

BIRTHDAYS

Jeff Marion 10/2 Sharon North 19/3 **Dulcie Coulliard 10/7** Gerry Prinster 10/14 Jim Evans 10/15 Randy Lightfoot 10/18 Gloria McGinley 10/21 Rick Pundmann 10/22 Jackie Borgmeyer 10/24

ANNIVERSARIES

Ralph/Emma VanGennip 10/5 Richard/Janel Krill 10/6 John/Micki White 10/6 Bob/Nancy Thornhill 10/15 Paul/Terri Hauser 10/16

NOON MEETINGS

Tuesday 4 TBA

Tuesday 11 TBA

Tuesday 18 TBA Board Meeting @1:00

Tuesday 25

TBA

EVENTS

Cook out 10/15 10:00 a.m. to 1:30 p.m. Fred's Muffler and Car Care Shop

THEY ARE OFFICIAL!



Lt. Gov., Gary Rieth (EOM Zone 7) installs officers and board members at the Installation Luncheon on Tuesday, September 27.

Joan Wagner (Board Member), Missy Palitzsch (Board Member), Gary Reith (Lt. Gov.), Fred McGinley (President), Mike Ebert (Pres Elect), Mark Cook (Vice Pres.), Dave Borgmeyer (Treasurer), Jean Kent (Board Member), Lynne Little (Board Member), Gerry Prinster (Past Pres.), Paul Hauser (Secretary), Dale Westby (Board Member) was out of town.

WELCOME TO OUR NEWEST **MEMBERS**

Dr. Jeff Marion

Steve Sullenschuter

COOKOUT SCHEDULED

Fred's Muffler and Car Care will be the site of our cookout on Saturday, October 15th. This will be held right before the start of the Lindenwood football game at 1:30 p.m.

CLUB AWARDS GRANT TO ORCHARD FARM HIGH SCHOOL



Principal Brian Smith and Mrs. Hanna Gage accept a check for \$500 from Fred McGinley on hehalf of the Ontimist Club

CLUB AWARDS GRANT TO THE ST. CHARLES SCHOOL DISTRICT **FOUNDATION**



Fred McGinley presents check for \$500 to Steve Grotte from the Ontimiet Club



Please Remember to silence your phone during the meeting. **Thanks**

